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Measure 114 is unconstitutional and will not do any good. The best direction you 

could go with this is offering but not requiring a gun SAFTY course for first time gun 

buyers. Putting restrictions and more ramifications on buying fire arms and 

magazines will only cause problems by irritating the responsible gun owners and 

buyers. Any who wants to get a gun and or magazines to use in illegal ways will be 

able to get it if this bill passes or not. I strongly disagree and oppose this measure 

114.  


